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A vibrant community where every citizen has the opportunity to be healthy, safe, and successful.

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Canandaigua, NY — September 6, 2024 Ontario County Clerk Jean Chrisman is pleased to
announce that her office recently received approval from the New York State Thruway Authority to
begin selling E-Z Pass devices. When using the E-Z Pass, the driver of the vehicle simply drives under a
tolling gantry and enjoys the benefits of reduced tolls. Once you have your account set up, toll
transactions are directly debited from the E-Z Pass account.

“This is a new service that the County Clerk’s office will be providing to our constituents and we
are thrilled to provide this service to our community. It is another convenience that we have been
looking forward to providing to our Ontario County residents.” Chrisman said.

Clerk Chrisman’s office will begin selling the E-Z Pass devices on Monday, September 9, 2024.
They will be available for purchase during regular office hours (Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to
4:30 p.m., except legal holidays). The cost to purchase the E-Z Pass device is $25.00. The County
Clerk’s office accepts checks, cash, or debit/credit card as a form of payment.

Any questions, please contact Ontario County Clerk Jean Chrisman at 585-396-4200 or

jean.chrisman(@ontariocountyny.gov.



